SHNA Board Meeting

7 December 2010

Attendance: Sally Miley, Mary Beth Dunning, Kim McBride, Janet Loewi, Susanna Daniel, Amy Nickles

Spring Harbor sign was fixed by Grant Frautschi, no longer needs replacement. Next newsletter will need to acknowledge his efforts.

Minutes: Membership meeting minutes and October board meeting minutes approved pending edits. To be posted online once changes are made.

Halloween party went well, very well attended. Lori Peppard updated some of the games, and will likely be in charge next year as well.

Woods have been cleared of buckthorn and will be sprayed for garlic mustard in the spring. Price was good. Faith would like SHNA to pay for the contractors and will ask the garden club to pay for new plants. SHNA has approved up to $5000, which will cover the contractors. Piles of wood chips are waiting to be shoveled onto new paths after the thaw. Motion to pay Mickler and Brown passed.

Kim McBride: Spring Harbor path is not particularly safe at this time; would be preferable to have some sort of railing. Specifically, a wood and rope railing would be relatively inexpensive and aesthetically appropriate.

Next meeting: rather than schedule, we will discuss alternate days of the week for next year. Tentatively Wednesday, January 26, pending other schedules.

